
Budget Public Hearing Notice 

Secord Township Gladwin, MI 

 
 
The Secord Township Board will hold a Public Budget Hearing on the 
proposed Township budget for fiscal year 2025-2026 at Secord Township Hall 
1507 Secord Dam Rd. Gladwin, MI 49624 on June 18, 2025 at 9:00 am.  A 
copy of the budget is available for public inspection at Secord Township Hall 
1507 Secord Dam Rd. Gladwin, MI 49624. Contact Secord Township 
Supervisor for an appointment or call 989-426-7445. 

This is a Final Budget Public Hearing. 

Notice complies with MCL 141.436 and MCL 211.24e 

Kris Panetta 

Secord Township Clerk 

 

 


